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WLIV AM 920 & WLIV FM 104.7

Monterey Mayor Bill Wiggins was our guest on FOCUS ON
COMMUNITY to explain installation of solar power for the town
of Monterey.

The Mayor says currently two sites are being built and a third
solar site will begin in the near future.

Currently, a solar power roof array is being installed at the
Monterey Emergency Services Building.

A ground array solar power system is also currently under
construction at the City of Monterey's water intake facility.

The City's conversion to using solar power is also planned for
the town's sewer plant. Alawn assembly solar array will be
constructed there and work on that project will begin also in
2019.

Our interview with Mayor Wiggins airs starting January 7, 2019
and will air at random times and random days through March.
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